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NCI Center for Global Health Welcomes Letters of Interest  
 
The National Cancer Institute (NCI) Center for Global Health (CGH) supports research programs 
and initiatives throughout the world. CGH programs build on its strategic priorities, promote 

dissemination of cancer research and control evidence; strengthen research capacity through 
training; and support global cancer research and research networks, all aimed at reducing 
burden of cancer. CGH collaborates with other NCI divisions, NCI-Designated Cancer Centers, 

academic partners, and other governmental and non-governmental countries to support these 
efforts.  
 

Under the leadership of newly appointed CGH Director, Dr. Satish Gopal, we welcome letters of 
interest to fill several fulltime, supervisory, and non-supervisory positions within the Center over 
the upcoming year. These include Deputy Director, Branch Chief, Health Scientist Administrator, 

and Public Health Advisor. These positions require innovative leaders who can support global 
cancer research and build global cancer research partnerships and collaborations across NCI, 
NIH, other federal agencies, and non-governmental organizations (NGOs) to achieve mutually 
beneficial goals in cancer research and control internationally.  

 
Additional candidate qualifications include knowledge of basic, clinical, population science, or 
other research domains with an understanding of public health cancer in a global context. Key 

responsibilities of these positions include coordination of international research collaborations, 
as well as engaging with NCI’s divisions, offices, and centers in priority setting, implementation, 
integration, and evaluation of global cancer research activities.  

 
Collaborations supported by NCI’s extramural grants and intramural programs are leveraged by 
the Center to support and increase, where appropriate, the impact of science and health 

diplomacy. In partnership with NCI-Designated Cancer Centers, the NIH Fogarty International 
Center, and other government entities, CGH provides cancer research training and technical 
assistance, placing the highest priority on scientific advances that inform global public health.  
 

This is a pre-announcement of the job posting. If you are interested in learning more about these 
positions, please submit a current curriculum vitae and letter of interest (limit the letter to 2 
pages) to Balkissa Abdoulaye at abdoulayeb@mail.nih.gov by Friday, May 8, 2020. Formal 

position announcements will be posted to http://www.usajobs.gov when available. 
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